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PROJECT INFORMATION AND UPDATE 

 
Lounsbury & Associates was selected to complete detailed design for 
these projects and wishes to provide an update on the status. 
 
The Municipality of Anchorage Project Management & Engineering 
(PM&E) C Street at 20th Avenue drainage project (see yellow area) will 
correct problems discovered in the 1960s vintage stormwater system in 
the area. The outfall for the storm drainage system at Chester Creek is 
submerged at normal creek flows making routine cleaning operations 
virtually impossible. In addition, sediment is entering the storm drain 
from a variety of sources including broken pipes, damaged manholes, 
displaced or unsealed joints, corroded pipe sections, etc. 
 
The A Street Resurfacing (see blue on map) is a straightforward Alaska 
Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (ADOT&PF) pavement 
preservation project that includes:  
 

o Resurfacing A Street from curb to curb with restriping within the 
project limits; 

o Correcting noncompliant Americans with Disability Act (ADA) 
facilities; 

o Replacing permanent traffic recorders; railing at/near the 
Chester Creek Bridge and slope protection at 23rd Avenue 
overcrossing and 

o Channelization improvements at the intersection of A Street and 
16th Avenue will also be included in the A Street Resurfacing 
project. 

 
The projects intersect near the storm drain outfall and considerable 
coordination resulted an agreement for DOT&PF to construct one of 
the new oil and grit separators and outfalls required for the storm drain 
improvements with its ‘A’ Street resurfacing project.  
 
The A Street project is being separated into two phases due to right-of-
way requirements.  The first phase, from Northern Lights Blvd. to 9th 
Ave., is scheduled for construction in 2013. The second phase of the A 
Street Resurfacing project, from 9th Ave. to 6th Ave., is tentatively 
scheduled for construction in 2014.  The MOA Project is also 
anticipated to be constructed in 2014. The team will directly contact all 
affected property owners about the construction.  
 
If you have questions, please contact: 

Anne Brooks, P.E. 
Public Involvement Coordinator  

Telephone: 907-272-1877 
  Email: mycomments@brooks-alaska.com 


